
 

 

Memorandum 

To:  All Employees Eligible for Health Insurance 

From:  Julie Meyer, Director of Human Resources 

Date:  May 25, 2020 

Re:  Retiree Health Insurance 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For those employees who are contemplating retirement within the next benefit plan year and who 
are eligible and wish to continue participating in the City’s health insurance at the time of retirement, 
please keep in mind that only those dependents who are covered on your health insurance the day of 
your retirement, are eligible to continue participation as a retiree dependent.  In other words, 
dependents may not be added to your health insurance plan upon or after retirement. 
 

City of Crystal Lake 


